From: Jill Healy-Quintard

Sent: 27/02/2025 9:57:37 AM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Cc: Jill Healy-Quintard

Subject: TRIMMED: Re: McDonalds at Manly Vale

To whom it may concern

| am a very concerned Manly Vale resident regarding why there needs to be discussion/DA
approval for McDonalds in Manly Vale, particularly in an already overcrowded,
environmentally impacted location.

Manly Vale does not require another fast food outlet that is well known as completely
unhealthy and not necessary for positive health outcomes.

It is well known that the consumption of this type of food causes everything from obesity to
diabetes through to dependence on sugar, fat, unhealthy oils, brain damage and more.

| know as an ex teacher for children with disabilities that the children who ate ‘real’ and
healthy food and were discouraged by their parents from eating McDonalds fast food
performed better, behaved better and their diagnoses from ADHD through to Autism and
various spectrums had better outcomes.

So in saying this | am extremely against this DA application succeeding.

If people really need to eat McDonalds they can take a short trip to Brookvale or buy the other
fast foods in Manly Vale or go to the food courts 5 minutes away at Warringah Mall.

Please do not approve this DA for the sake of clean, healthy living and particularly not in a
location that causes daily traffic jams and irate drivers including parents with children trying to
negotiate their travel to schools and homes.

| look forward to your response.

Kind regards

Jill Healy-Quintard
Body and Balance Fitness and Wellness






